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Damon, Jessica

From: Peter Shoults <prospectpete22@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 8:46 AM
To: Damon, Jessica
Subject: Happy Thursday

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Jessica,  
 
I am writing to you as you probably already guessed about Salmon's applications.  As I have only seen the applications 
for about 10 minutes at town hall, I can't really comment on them all that much. 
 
But I do want to say that I believe Salmon's Inc does not run their operations with a high level of ethical standards, as 
evidenced by the fines they have incurred, purchasing the property around Prospect in a indirect fashion, and not quite 
abiding by the rules for submission of applications.    
 
For instance, the town was not notified of the public hearing within ten days, nor did the town receive a copy of the 
application about a week and a half after DEP received it.   I think these may violations of the rules for submission of 
applications to DEP.   If they are, then I strongly urge you to reject this submission of the application. 
 
In any event, I am keenly interested in the acceptance or rejection of this application, can you please let me know when 
a decision has been made. 
 
Thanks so much for your time, and for the work you do to help protect Maine and it's resources. 
 
Peter 


